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Last week in Year 3: In science, we have been investigating 
plants. We planted some cress seeds and investigated how they 
grow in different conditions. We found that plants did not grow 
well without heat and without light. The plants grew well when 
they had sunlight, heat and water. In art, we have been enjoying 
making clay pots inspired by Ancient Greek vases. We are 
looking forward to them being fired in the kiln and painted with 
Greek patterns.

Last week in Nursery: We took advantage of a very windy day to 
explore the effects of wind on crepe paper streamers! The 
children became thoroughly absorbed in experimenting with 
herbs and flowers in our potion making station. We talked about 
the magic spells we might create with our finished creations! The 
Nursery children spent lots of time enjoying dough and sand play 
outside in the sunshine. 



Last week in Year 1: Welcome to Class 3's farm cafe! The 
children have been busy creating and running our cafe full of food 
from the farm. 

Face coverings: Please continue to wear a face covering when 
dropping off and collecting the children.

Dates for your diary:

31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term 
break
Monday 7th June - school and nursery re-open
Monday 28th June - start of bikeability training for Year 5
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term
All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school 
website.


